SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop - JANUARY 31, 2017

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, January 31,
2017 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library Learning Commons. The meeting began at
6:35pm and was videotaped. All budget information, including the schedule of workshops, can be
found online at - https://sites.google.com/a/capeelizabethschools.org/budget/
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WorksHor MINUTES

1. Reports, by buildings, on Maine Educational Assessments (MEA) - Cathy Stankard, Interim
Director of Teaching & Learning presented.

2. Superintendent's 2017-2018 Budget -

Superintendent Colter provided an overview of the FY18 budget development based on
the Board's request that the proposed budget tell a story and identify challenges.

No members of the public spoke.

Adjourned 9:00 p.m.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Respectfully submitted,

-

Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools



